
Study Hawai’i has expanded its efforts to promote member schools through our
social media platforms -    Instagram, Facebook, and X.    Our social media
coordinator, Dre Lugo, is reaching out to all members to solicit content that we
can re-share to spotlight your programs and achievements. To boost visibility,
we’ve also integrated our Instagram feed directly into our Study Hawai’i website.
Through Dre’s efforts we have seen a gradual increase in engagement, especially
on Instagram.    We are eager to feature all of our member institutions and
encourage you to participate    by inviting Study Hawai’i to be a collaborator on
your school’s Instagram posts.     To learn how to do this, check out this helpful
YouTube tutorial .   
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NAFSA National ConferenceNAFSA National Conference
Study Hawai’i was well represented at the annual NAFSA national conference
held in San Diego from May 27-30.  Once again, we shared a booth with other

state consortia in the U.S. Commercial Services pavilion, showcasing the unique
benefits of studying in Hawai’i.  A heartfelt mahalo to Jennifer Ontai for her

dedication and long hours sta�ng the booth, as well as to Sara Sato and Todd
Shumway for organizing the volunteers.  Throughout the conference, we shared
lei, chapstick, and stories about why Hawai’i is such an exceptional destination

for international students with hundreds of other NAFSA attendees from all over
the world.   We hope to see you at next year’s NAFSA conference in Orlando!
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Study Hawai’i inaugurated a new Speaker Series this last fall, kicking off with a
presentation by our Social Media Coordinator Dre Lugo on improving social media

outreach to international students.    The series also featured Joseph Roos from DBEDT on
the annual economic impact survey, Vinnie Flores from EducationUSA on leveraging

EdUSA services to strengthen recruitment, and Vanessa Sophia Verworn from ICEF, who
shared strategies for effectively managing agent relationships as part of an overall

recruitment strategy.    We look forward to continuing the series in the upcoming academic
year.    If you have a suggestions for a speaker who can support our efforts to improve

international student recruitment, let us know! 
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Once again this fall, Study Hawai’i and HEC: Hawaii
Education Study Abroad Support Center in Tokyo, Japan will
collaborate on a virtual  fair for Japanese students who want
to study in Hawai’i.  All Study Hawai’i members will be able
to register for the fair.  Please watch your emails for more
information about how to register and participate in this
exciting event!

Coming This Fall:

Virtual Recruitment Fair
October 2025
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Study Hawai’i Membership 

2025 Members
High Schools 

Hanalani Schools 
Sacred Hearts Academy 

St. Andrews Schools 

Language Schools 
Global Village Hawaii 

UH Mānoa Hawaii English Language Program 
UH Mānoa Outreach College International Programs 

Community Colleges 
Hawaii Tokai International College 

UH Hawai'i Community College 
UH Kapiolani Community College 

UH Kauai Community College 
UH Leeward Community College 

UH Maui College /Maui Language Institute 

Universities 
Chaminade University 

Hawai’i Pacific University 
UH Hilo 

UH Mānoa Office of Global Exchange 
UH West Oahu 

University of Hawai’i System 

We want to send a big mahalo to all Study Hawai’i members for
supporting our work to promote Hawai’i as the  best classroom in the

world !    Here is a list of the 2025 Study Hawai’i ohana. 
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